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CHIEFLY SPEAKING

Words of wisdom from our new chief, Chris Hereth

I am very excited to have this
opportunity to serve as your
Chief for the upcoming year.
I have a great set of officers
that are also excited to be in
your service. The officers
and I have many goals which
we want to achieve this year.
With your help we will be
able to achieve much more
than expected.

: Chris Hereﬁ» :

ELnge CLief 0798 E
We will again have our Training Conference on
September 6, 1997, 7 am. at the Pine Canyon
Training Center. I would like to invite all the chapter
officers and their advisers to come. There will be a
small breakfast, so come for the food. There are new
programs and ideas to introduce at this conference, so
we need all who can to be in attendance.

I dam excited to serve you and hope to make this a

wonderful year,

Your Brother,

Chris. Hereth
« -

ADVISER'S MIDUTE

A message from our lodge adviser, David Halliday

I want to congfamlate the officers who were elected
at the summer fellowship. They have a lot of
excitement and it looks like we will have a
tremendous year ahead of us. Jason Accola, the
Central Region Chief, said how much he enjoyed his
visit to Salt Lake and the Fellowship, and it looks like
we will have a number of members as participants or
staff at the National Jamboree. Once again, the lodge
proves it’s worth in providing quality leadership. Now
-is the time for the chapters to gear up for the coming
year and continuing the march toward excellence.
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RAND SPANKIN' NEW
EL-KU-T7A (ODGE DFFICERS
1997-1998

Congratulations to the new Lodge Officers. Here they
are, along with a short description of them and their
duties.

LODGE CHIEF

Chris Hereth- Age 17 an Eagle Scout and Vigil Honor
member. Chris served as the Ceremonies Chairman
last year and served as the chief of the Iriqouis
Chapter. He has held a number of leadership positions
in his chapter and in the lodge.

LODGE VICE-CHIEFS

_Gavin Bohne- Age 16, a Brotherhood member and an

Eagle Scout. Gavin just finished his term as chief of the
Cetan Chapter, building a successful chapter program.

Gavin is in charge of ceremonies, Scout-o-Rama,.

registrations, and chapters 7, 10, 14, and 22.

Mike Duven- Age 16, a Brotherhood member and an
Eagle Scout. Mike was recently the chief of the Indian
Springs Chapter, has staffed Silver Moccasin for the
past three years and served on Steiner Staff for the past
two years. Mike is in charge of Ordeals, Elangomats,
and the Training Conference. His chapters are 1, 2, 3,
4, and 5.

Dustin Fessler- Age 15, a Brotherhood member and.
an Eagle Scout. Dustin was the chief of the Leke Nimat
Chapter and has served as the Lodge Brotherhood
Chairman for the past year and a half. Dustin was on
Coup Trail Staff this year. Dustin will be in charge of
the Banquet, Dance Team, Pow-wow, and chapters 13,
15, 23, and 27.

Marcus Swenson- Age 15, a Brotherhood member
and an Eagle Scout. Marcus was the chief of the

+ Chans Chapter and served on Coup Trail Staff this
year. He has held several chapter positions of |,

leadership. Marcus is responsible for Fellowship,
Coup Trail, and NOAC. His chapters are 24, 25, 26,
and 28.

Trevor Thompson- Age 17, an Eagle Scout and Vigil
Honor member. Trevor was the Coup Trail Chief this
year, has attended the National Conference, and held
various chapter positions. He will be in charge of
Brotherhood, Section Conference, and Unit
Elections. He has chapters 11, 12, 16, 17, and 21.

LODGE SECRETARY

Jeremy Barton- Age 15, an Eagle Scout and Vigil
Honor member. Jeremy has served as the chief of the
Chans Chapter and staffed Coup Trail for the past
three years.

LODGE TREASURER

Chris Fessler- Age 17, a Vigil Honor member and
Eagle Scout. Chris served as the Lodge Treasurer last
year and has served in various leadership positions.

Congratulations to the past lodge officers on a
successful year. Good luck to Brandon Fessler, Tim
Adams, Philip Blaney, Cameron Knighton, Troy
Rosenlund, Andrew Russell, Josh Jorgensen, and
Chris Fessler. Brandon will serve as our Section Chief
for the next year, and Philip will be serving with him
as the Section Secretary. Chris Fessler will serve
another term as our Lodge Treasurer. '

peELP US!
With the installation of new lodge officers, there will
be a need for new committee chairmen and
committee members. If you are interested in helping
out with something, call the vice-chief in charge of
that event and let him know. Telephone numbers are

on the back page. Thanks!
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COMMITTEE REPORTS )
" «LIMITED EDITION SETS—>

1996 was a great year, and the 5 patches that we issued
were bound in silver Mylar and mounted in a frame
with a certificate of limited editions. A number of these
are still available at $140 for a youth and $200 for an
adult. Each certificate will bear your name and the

. number of your set. Since none of the patches (except.. .

the centennial set) are available, it should be a good
investment as well as a great way to support the lodge.

<JAMBOREE O.A. FLAP—>

All regiétered arrowmen:

The above design is specifically made for Arrowmen in
the Jamboree Contingent to wear and trade. It is
available by order only and only the amount ordered
will be produced.

The arrowhead is in silver mylar and the flap -is

stunning! You will be proud to wear it as a member

from a great lodge. Each flap costs $5.00. In order to

process your order fill out the form attached and
_ return it with your check to the Service Center.

Because these flaps will only be available to members
not going to the Jamboree in the event that we have
left overs, flaps can only be sold to members registered
for 1998. If you need to register include $7.00 for the
1998 dues (you get all the benefits for membership
with that such as the newsletter, etc.).

You can order any amount that you want. Due to the
order process, it will be difficult to add orders at this

point.

* that you won't want to miss out on. This year’s

<«TRAINING CONFERENCE—
By Mike Duven
Coming up on September fifth and sixth is something

training conference will be cooler than ever. All of you
chapter and lodge officers who want to know what’s
going on, come to Tooele on those dates. Lodge
chairmen and officers come out on the fifth. On the
sixth, chapter officers show up bright and early in the
morning. This is one you won’t want to miss. We will
be unveiling several new plans that will affect the
lodge heavily. For information call Mike Duven at
295-0353. Be there! '

<REREGISTER—

Jeremy Barton and Gavin Bohne are sending out a call
for all expired memberships to be renewed. Look at
the mailing label on this issue of 7he Legend. If the
bottom number on the right side is not 1998 or
higher, you must reregister to reap the generous
benefits of our order. If you do not reregister, this
will be the last newsletter you receive. Reregister, so
you may wear our lodge flap proudly and attend all of
our awesome activities! Fill out the form on the back
of this newsletter and send it in right away.

HEY SCUMBAG! TS TIME YO\ GOT INVOLVED. §
IF YOU'RE NOT ALREADY, DO SOMETHING! ASK §
YOUR CHAPTER CHIEF HOW YOU CAN HELP, OR §

SERVE ON A LODGE COMMITTEE (SEE PAGE 2).




<-HOTLINE—

Have you ever wanted to call 2 number and hear an old
man’s monotone voice ramble? Well call our lodge
hotline anyway. This is a fast, easy
way to acquire information on all -
of our lodge’s great events. If you
call now, you will get a recorded
message at no cost at all. If you
call Jater, you will get the same
deal. So just call, the number is 292-4801.

«—CAMP ORDEALS— |
by Mike Duven

Congratulations to all of you who went through your
ordeal at summer camp this year! I partook in the ones
at Steiner and what I saw was great. Thanks to those
who helped with the camp ordeals. To the new ordeal
members, remember: your ordeal was just the
beginning. Get active in your chapters; it gets way cool
from here on.

<COUP TRAIL—>
by Dusﬁn Fesslq' »

As a first time Coup Trail Staffer, I didn’t know what
to think. The year I went through I had a blast, but
now as an Elangomat it was my responsibility to make
sure my clan had fun for eight days, and that’s exactly
what happened.

Coup Trail gives you a chance to be proud of
something: your clan and yourself. The clan method

gives you an idea of how it’s going

to work in your own chapter.
Going  through the course teaches
you leadership skills and then
being on staff allows you to use
them. It's an experience no

one who has ever attended will ever forget. The skills
you learn while on the course are never forgotten and
are used in situations in life; even other than scouting.
I loved every minute of it, and I’ll never forget what I

felt up there.

< >

Yf you Lave never alfended Coup Trail, pla.n’ to

do so next vears Fisa greaf program!
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DO You NEED TO

REREGISTER?

If so, fill out the form on page 8. See
the article on page 3 for more information.

< 1

<PATCHES CATALOG—>

For anyone who has an interest in patches, especially
El-Ku-Ta Lodge flaps, we will be publishing a color
booklet of all EI-Ku-Ta lodge flaps ever issued. They
are available at the service center for $6.00. Or you
may mail $7.00 ($1.00 for postage) along with a
request to the lodge secretary, care of the service
center (525 Foothill Blvd., SLC, 84113). What? Did
you say color photos? Cool!

<-FELLOWSHIP—

Wow! Anybody who was at the Summer Fellowship
this year has just recently learned how to have fun.
The Fellowship staff worked long and hard to make it
a successful event. Thank you especially to Philip
Blaney, Devin Swenson, and Bill Eldred. Also, thanks
to the kitchen staff and everyone else who was
involved.

The week started with a successful ordeal, and the
EL-KU-TA CAFE on Tuesday night. What a blast!
The Water Wars were wet and wacky, as arrowmen
from across our lodge battled it out for supremacy.
Congratulations to the dancers who competed in the
pow-wow. Friday was especially

exciting with Founder’s Day,

the greased pole, and EL-KU-TA
CAFE part IL Thanks to those
who participated with booths at

Founder’s Day. Congratulations to Jared Martin who
cinched his way up a Crisco coated log to win the
greased pole contest. As a prize, he received over
ninety dollars in cash and $110 in merchandise. The
new lodge officers were elected and installed as well.

We'll see everyone at the Fellowship next year.
Thanks to our radio sponsor, KFRG the Frog.
Everyone have a great year, and remember: Just frog
it




Start getting excited, and financed, for the 1998
National Order of the Arrow Conference. 'More info

will follow! :

<DANCE TEAM— .
, by Weston Rausch

The Dance Team went really well this‘yea‘r, and my
turn as the Dance Team Chief is almost over. The
dance team had a great
time this year going to
chapter meetings and
eagle courts of honor
to perform for many

people.
If you would like to

join the dance team

come to one of next
years LECM’s and we
can get you started. If
you have questions, call Weston Rausch at 967-2043.

<«NOTEWORTHY—>

Congratulations to our ARROWMEN OF THE
YEAR. Every year our lodge honors one adult and
one youth who have given outstanding time and effort
to the betterment of our lodge. This year’s youth
arrowman of the year was Mike Duven, and the adult
award went to Von McCallister. The lodge would
like to thank them both for being “unselfish in service

and devotion to the welfare of others”.

-« -

This photo was submitted to The Legend by Von
McCallister. Please notice the skill with which David
E. Halliday, Lodge Adviser, finds his grip on Macque
Chapter’s climbing wall at Section Conference. He
looks good, doesn’t he? If you have any interesting
photos, please give them to Andrew Russell at LECM.
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[ CHAPTER SCRIBBLINGS
YOOR fROST MPORTADT INFORMATION

If you have new officers or updated chapter
information, please contact Andrew Russell. Chapter
articles should be turned in every other LECM to
Andrew also. If you have any clear photos of lodge or
chapter activities, the Legend Staff may be interested in
them as well. ‘ '
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< The Legen

"~ Tsoh Dibe Chapler 5
Meetings: Second Thursday, 7:00 pm

LDS Church 4th So. 800 E.
Chief: Reed Ohumukini (582-9398)

Ouray Chapler 7

Meetings: First Thursday 7:30 pm
Wasatch Jr. High 3750 So. 3100 E.
Chief: David Kauchak (466-4420)

Wnc‘\fsc‘w (.)in"a.‘»é C‘sapfer 10

Meéﬁngs: First Thursday 7:30 pm
Wanship Chapel
Chief: Adam Moffat (647-3066)

mixcm]c;awa C}.}ap"er 1

Meeﬁhgs: Second Thursday, 7:30 pm
Centerville Rollinghills 210 E. 1825 No.
Chief: Nathan Grover (298-0728)

Sage Chapler 1]

Meetings: Second Thursday, 7:00 pm
LDS Chapel. 141 W. 1st No.
" Chief: Walter Zimmerman (882-2567) -

“Rod Fills Chogler 2

Meetings: First Thursday, 7:30 pm
LDS church, 650 S. 750 E. Bountiful
Chief: Brian Raybould (298-8697)

| Just call (Toll free).

Dabyow'c CLa.p"er 12

Our regular meetings are the 2nd Thursday of every
month at 7:00 pm.

Questions? Comments? Concerns? How’s my driving? |

Chapter Chief: Nathan Buckner (967-9615)

Indian Springs C‘mpfer 3

Meetings: First Thursday, 7:30 pm
Woods Cross High School (Next to Cafeteria)

D&'co}'a Sioux C‘\apfer 13

Meetings: Second Thursday, 7:00 pm
4460 W. Cortney Dr.
Chief: Mike Noyes (967-6216)
Adviser: Alvin Crown (965-1024)

Chief: Mike Duven (295-0353)

Woap]anne Cfsap"er 4

Meetings: Second Thursday, 7:30 pm
Rose Park Stake 760 No. 1200 W.
Chief: Seth Grant




WV —The Legend

‘riquois Ckap"er 14 B _l i 7 T Silver clk Ckapf'er 24

1‘ Meetings: Second Thursday, 7:30 pm Meetings: First Thursday 7:30 pm
; Granite Tabernacle, 2005 So. 9th E. ;_ 8945 So. 1700 E.
4 ’ Chief: Walter Hereth (486-1600) o Chief: Tom Marsden (942-4466)
i Adviser: Martin ]. Walsh (566-4557)
! mhnfowngoh Ckapf'er 15 ‘ ' i
‘ Meetings: Second Thursday 7:00 pm i flacaue Chapter 25 ‘
Taylorsville High Seminary (North of the school) +'1 |.. .. Meetings: First Thursday 7:30 pm
Chief: Brock Smith (967-7778) “|"| = CameoPark Chapel 8950 S. 400 E.
Chief: Aaron McAllister (942-3142)
Leke nimaf‘ Ckap"er 16 . .
‘ ~ Meetings: Second Thursday 7:00 pr 1 Deckf)“é wacké*c'\“ Cgép}er 26
i , Kearns High Room 231 Tl ~ Meetings: First Thursday, 7:30 pm
k ‘ ' Chief: Dustin Fessler 967-2328 Mount Jordan Middle School 9361 So., 3rd E.
1 e Adviser:. Rodney Clawson (572-0187)
l Ta Tan'ca‘-}S]ct_:’ Chagler 17
t Meetings: Firsf_ Thursday 7:00 pm I Ckéus CLnger 27 ,
7645 So. 3200 W. ' Meetings: Second and Fourth Thursdays, 7:00 pm
Chief: Nathan Adams (561-4933) LDS Church 1208 W. 12400 So. Primary Room
.., Chief: Marcus Swenson, 253-9200
Celan Chapler 2] ' y ‘
We have moved our chapter meeting to the Murray Ckih"“"ckav q*apfer 28
High School Seminary building at 7:00 pm the first Meetings: First Thursday, 7:00 pm
Thursday of every month - without fail. Call for more Crescent View Middle School (11150 S. 300 E.)
info. Chief: Nathan Anderson (571-7434)
Chief: Gavin Bohne (262-8453)

Spring Creek Ckap}'er 22
Meetings: Second Thursday 7:30 pm

Big Cottonwood Stake 50 E. Spring Lane ' Vg,
Adviser: Gerald Mosley (943-0667) ‘ @, >DE’ , ‘
Waroblos Chagler 23 74, )’ }O W

Meetings: Second Thursday 7:30 pm
So. Jordan Middle School 10000 So. 2700 W.
Adviser: Rick Golsan
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